
December 31, 2022  
 
9th floor ,Ayala Center Cebu Tower Bohol Street Cebu Business Park Cebu City 6000 
 
 
Ms. Anthony Tabios 
IPLOY STAFFING SOLUTIONS 
 
 
Dear Ms. Anthony Tabios, 
 
 
 
I am writing to inform you that as of December 31,2022 I will be resigning from my position as 
Authorization Specialist at IPLOY STAFFING SOLUTIONS. 
 
 
I have to thank everyone at IPLOY for assisting me with every step I took in my career. Without your 
guidance and support, I would never have progressed and felt as fulfilled as i do today. 
 
I wish everyone success in the future, and of you need anything, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CECILLE FAITH J. MARTINEZ 
09630165326 
 


